
Printed on: 01/02/2023 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

31/01/2023  16:51:422022/5473/P SUPPRT Jonathan 

Chapman

As a neighbor to this applicate, I want to record my strong support.  I have also applied for permission to 

undertake similar work according to the design.  The applied for design is similar to the existing roof 

extensions at No's 24-32 Elliott Square and those recently approved for No¿s 10-15 Elliott Square. Having a 

consistent design approach ensures the architectural quality is maintained across the estate. I would also note 

that the proposed design and construction to current standards will improve the energy efficiency of the 

existing property and reduce its carbon emissions

01/02/2023  07:35:152022/5473/P SUPPRT Mike Neumann We support the application as the design is similar to the existing roof extensions at 24-32 Elliott Square and 

those recently approved for 10-15 Elliott Square. A consistent design approach ensures the architectural 

quality of the Square is maintained. The proposed design and construction to current standards will also 

improve the energy efficiency of the existing property and reduce its carbon emissions.
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